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Pamela Martin

From:  
Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2017 9:40 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Development Variance Permit Application No. 00191 1501 Haultain Street

Hello City of Victoria: 
We are concerned that the 5 parking spaces are not adequate for a restaurant in the neighbourhood.  There are 2 
suites in the building that are occupied by tenants.  I believe they park in the parking lot, which leaves only 3 
spots for the restaurant.  Therefore restaurant patrons will be parking in the residential areas around the 
restaurant. 
Regards, 
Liam McKenna 
2572 Belmont Avenue 
Please do not disclose my email address.  Thank you 
  




